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Meeting - The May Meeting was held on the 21st of May with 8 members present. Next Meeting 
is on 7 June at the Flying Field during Club Fun Fly 
 
Membership – Currently at 41 paid members.  
 
Treasury Report – Balance Forward $3,399.690, Total Income $220.00, Total Expenses $222.47, 
Ending Balance $3,397.13. 
 
Field Rolling – Field was rolled special thanks to all the volunteers. 
 
Mowers – No issues to report.   
 
Club Dues – It was voted on and approved to raise the Club Dues to $60.00 next year for 
improvements to the flying field.  
 
Gas for mowers – We are currently looking into keeping the Gas Cans filled in the shed for the 
mowers. Dave Blum is looking into it and he's close to the field. 
 
Fun Fly's – 7 June 25 with a rain date of 8 June 25. September Fun Fly date to be determined. 
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats are still Available. Contact Bob Wingert for pricing and 
availability.  
 
Barbecue Grill – Club is looking for someone to donate a grill or we will be purchasing one. 
 
AMA Membership – Due to the expiration of AMA memberships throughout the year we are 
now requiring that everyone maintains a current membership to fly at the flying field. Please 
send your renewals to the Club Treasurer. If possible it's best to renew your AMA early on so you 
can get thru the whole flying season.  
 
Mower Shed – The shed will be moved out of the corn crib to a safer location within the next 
month or so. 
 
Fire Blanket – Was added to the pin board with a fire extinguisher to be used in case of an 
emergency. 
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Current Club Officers  
President:            Dereck Sanderson 
Vice President:    Brian Yenser 
Secretary:            Robert Wingert 
Treasurer:            Dave Blum 
Safety Officer:    John Smurthwaite 
  
Sincerely  
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary 


